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Memorandum

Department of Planning and Development

Planning Division

To:

Chair Lowry and Members of the Planning Board

From:

Alex Jaegerman, Planning Division Director

Date:

June 28, 2005

Re:

Maine Medical Center Stone Wall Costs

At the May 31 meeting, the Board approved the Maine Medical Center project.  During that meeting, the issue of the cladding of the stone wall was discussed, and MMC was asked what the cost difference would be to use genuine versus cultured stone for the facing.  A representative from MMC indicated that the difference in cost would be about $50,000.  The Board did not require MMC to upgrade the stone material.

Since that time, we were asked to secure an independent estimate of the cost difference.  According to Gnome Landscape, the cost difference is estimated at $10,000, with cultured stone costing $22,000, and real stone costing $32,000.  While it may be too late procedurally for the Board to reconsider its decision, I want the Board to know that this information has become available.
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